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Awards and Recognitions of the Class of 2022:
Valedictorian: Ana Furtado

Class Marshals: Juan Quinonez Zepeda and Ezinne Anozie



Ezinne Anozie - Recipient of the Raymond S. Jackson, MD, Dartmouth Community
Health Service Award, for outstanding contribution and commitment to improving

the health and wellness of students at Dartmouth College



Brandon Zhou: Student Life Award



Ana Furtado: Joseph Dale, Jr. Memorial Prize



Anastasia Perez Ternant: Phi Beta Kappa, Mellon Mays Undergraduate
Fellowship, James O. Freedman Presidential Scholar



Arielle Isedenu: Eugene Roitman 1943 Memorial Award



Attiya Khan: Tucker Center Chaplain’s Prize



Eduardo Hernandez: John P. Wolfenden Prize in Film and Media Studies; Opal

Latinx Award for achievement in Film and Media



Juan Quinonez Zepeda: Mellon Mays Undergraduate Fellowship; Rigoberta
Menchu Service Award; Thelma Glass Award; Grace and James S. Parkes 1920 Prize



Mara Kotz: Sociology Department Certificate of Distinction



Virgil Alfred: 2022 Library Research in the Sciences



Zachary Spicer: Doreen Massey Award
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Viva la 22s! 

Congratulations Class of 2022! We could not be prouder of your hard work and accomplishments.
What awards did your delegation win? We are compiling a record for Rauner Library! Send your

submissions to alumnirecords@casqueandgauntletsociety.org



Greetings from the Elections Committee! According to our new bylaws, two board
positions (Engagement Coordinator & Historian) began as 1-year terms. These
initially short terms help us stagger board transitions. This year, these roles will
begin a standard 3 year term. Please note that while these two candidates are
running unopposed, our new bylaws require them to receive 125 votes to be
installed on the board so your participation is crucial. 

Come meet them at the annual member meeting! Online voting begins on July 1
and paper ballots will be mailed only to those who have either requested them or
for whom we lack an email address. 

Many fields,
Lena ‘08 -- Outgoing Board Historian

Historian and Engagement Coordinator Elections 
A  L E T T E R  F R O M  T H E  E L E C T I O N S  C O M I T T E E
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Hello all, and congrats to the recently graduated ‘22s and the
new class of ‘23s (we are very lucky to have you!)

This year I served on the C&G Alumni Board as the Student and
Alumni coordinator. As the term’s duration is one year, I am
running again to continue to serve the students and
organization. This year was filled with challenges and successes!
Working with the ‘22s and Alumni board, I filled an essential role
organizing in-person meetings with significant student and
alumni attendance for Homecoming and Spring Feast and
worked closely with students to manage logistics pertaining to
organizing documents, C&G traditions, connections, and student
projects. Looking forward, I will build on this momentum on
what is a pivotal year for the organization. I will continue to
facilitate Alumni and student connections through discussions,
in-person events, and creative projects already in the works. My
goal this next year is to under-promise and over-deliver. I would
also like to take this opportunity to personally thank the C&G
alumni who have dedicated their time to these endeavors, and
who have traveled from near and far to attend our events. None
of what we do happens alone! Thank you for your energy in
supporting a forthcoming discussion series, ideas for mentoring,
and working to strengthen C&G’s community. 

Thank you, Han Vale '20



Hello!
I’m Ned Ward ’89 (Sir Gawain), and congrats to all the new
members of the ’23 delegation! C&G was a great experience for me
to have great discussions with a group of people that some of
whom I might not have crossed paths with my previous 2 ½ years
at Dartmouth.
As Historian, I’ll work to ensure we capture and keep all of our new
memories that the ’23 delegation makes, but also to reach out and
get the memories and info from our past delegations. I want us to
have a rich history that delegates and alumni can view and share
to better understand each other. I want to get into the Grail Room
so we can catalog the knight name registry, as well as preserving
any other documents, images, photos, etc. so that the spirit of C&G
can live online for everyone, not just at the Corner.
In terms of qualifications, I’ve been the ’89 Class Secretary since
2014. I created and manage our current Hubspot database and the
website, and the goal is to add as much info as I can to the site to
make it richer and richer. (If we have Wordpress-savvy alums, we’d
love occasional help!). Thanks, and hoping to serve as Historian!

Many Fields,
Ned
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https://forms.gle/kCyPrhX7s6iFRuQt7



Thank you to all those who were able to join Spring Feast 2022. We were hosted
by and had a lovely reception in the Hood Museum of Art. Special thanks goes to
Jodie Davie at the Hood Museum and the following participants who made our

gathering so special.



G. Boateng '16                                      L. Sankey '86                                              M. Janjua '17
D. Concha '11                                       R. Christie '74                                      M. Rockefeller '86
E. Rockefeller '17                                 T. Walsh '90                                       Class of 2022 & 23
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Spring Feast 2022



Do you have Spring Feast photos

or stories to share? Send them to

alumnirecords@casqueandgauntle

tsociety.org so that we can

compile them for a special project!

As a second reminder, paper ballots will only
be mailed to those who have requested them
or for whom we do not have a working email
address. It costs C&G nearly $1,000 to send
paper mail across our alumni base. Please opt
in to digital only communications via email to
alumnirecords@casqueandgauntletsociety.or
g We appreciate your participation very
much!

Paper Mail Opt-in
C&G legacies continue far after
graduation. Here we recognize the
accomplishments of various C&G alumni
throughout 2021-22.

Judge Tsering Cornell '04 -- Investiture in
the Superior Court of Clark County, WA. 

Dr. Greg Johnson '94 -- Named CEO of
Hospital Medicine and Chief Diversity
Officer at Sounds Physicians

Laura Zapata ‘11 -- CEO of Clearloop and
Dartmouth Alumni Magazine Feature

Danica Rodriguez '18:  Resident Casting
Director at the Shakespeare Theater
Company and Alumni Magazine Feature
for leadership in inclusive casting.

Anirundh Udutha '18 and Leslie Thomas
'03 for their non-profit work with WISE
and the Dominica School Supplies
Project.
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Alumni Recognitions

Many Fields  Many Crowns

The class of 2022 will be adding a C&G cane signed by the
delegation to the Rauner Special Collections Library
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